
Norwalk Historical Commission 
City of Norwalk 

November 28, 2018 - CANCELLATION 
 
 
 

 
Please note that the regular monthly meeting of the Historical Commission scheduled for November 28, 2018 
has been CANCELLED. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Suzanne Betts 
Chair, Norwalk Historical Commission 
 

 

 


